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From 1929 until 1974, an estimated 7,600 North Carolinians, women and men, 
many of whom were poor, undereducated, institutionalized, sick or disabled, 
were sterilized by choice, force or coercion under the authorization of the North 
Carolina Eugenics Board.  

If you believe that you may have been sterilized under the authority 
of the North Carolina Eugenics Board, contact the Office of 
Justice for Sterilization Victims.   

How can we help?
	
	 •	 Call the Foundation Information Line: 
		  1-877-550-6013, 919-807-4270 or visit 
		  www.sterilizationvictims.nc.gov  for more 

information.
	
	 • 	 Request that a Claim for Compensation form 

be mailed to you or you may download the form 
from the website. Once the form is returned to 
the Office of Justice for Sterilization Victims, no 
later than June 30, 2014, the NC Eugenics Program 
Records will be researched for your name or for the 
person who the claim is being submitted for.
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Were you forced or coerced into 
losing your ability to conceive a 

child? Could you be a 
sterilization victim?

To learn more, call our hotline


